



      Food Service Consultants is very excited to be back with St. Gerard Majella and your child(ren) for the 2023/24 school year.  

      The lunch ordering process will remain in place.  The homeroom teachers will have a show of hands each morning to determine how many students would like to buy lunch that day.  The monthly menu will be available through the school’s website.  

       Below is an explanation as to how our system works.  (Please note:   If your family or child had a balance from last year it will be carried over to this year.

        We recommend that you use the online MySchoolBucks option to put money into your child’s account.   Information on how to utilize MySchoolBucks is included with this letter.  You may also add money to your child’s account with cash or a check sent to school.   Please make the check out to F.S.C.  Cash will not be accepted at lunchtime so even if your child only buys a daily milk, $10.00 put into their account would be great. 
  
       Pricing for plate lunches has changed for this upcoming school year (see below):
· Grades K-2nd      $4.65 
· Grades 3rd-8th    $5.00
· Faculty & Staff  $4.00
· Extra Entrée      $1.95

     Again, we are excited to provide you with our lunch program and if you have any questions, please contact Shirley at  fsc.sgm@gmail.com or through the schools phone number.  You may also contact Debbie Hill, District Supervisor, at 314-569-3663 ext. 105 or debbie@foodserv.org.  
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